
 

+++ The 4EU+ Student Committee (SC) is looking for two active and two 

alternate members +++ 
 

What’s the SC? 

The SC is the central conference and coordinating institution of students’ interests within the 

4EU+ alliance. The alliance comprises the following six universities: Heidelberg University, 

Charles University Prague, Sorbonne University Paris, the University of Copenhagen, the 

University of Milan and the University of Warsaw). Pursuing a European vision of deepened 

cooperation in teaching, education, research and administration, 4EU+ has set out to 

establish an integrated European University System. 

 
• Learn more about “Task Force 4EU+”: 

o https://www.stura.uni-heidelberg.de/vs-strukturen/aksags/ak-4eu/ 

• Learn more about 4EU+: 

o https://www.uni-heidelberg.de/de/international/4eu-european-university-alliance  

 

What’s your role? 

As an SC representative you will represent the students of Heidelberg University in individual 

4EU+ sessions and votes and report back to the StuRa (Student Council) Task Force 4EU+.  

 

Workload 

The SC meets once a month by appointment. 

Task Force 4EU+ meets every 1-4 weeks according to requirements. For every session, 

preparations and follow-ups are needed.  

 

Who can run for the 4EU+ SC Committee membership? 

All enrolled students of Heidelberg University are eligible. You should be communicative, a 

team player and – above all – motivated to contribute own ideas. As SC sessions will be in 

English, you should be able to adequately express yourself. A former active Task Force-

membership is recommended but not required.  

 

How can you run for a membership? 

As the next SC session will already be in October, Refkonf (Department Conference of the 

Student Council) can delegate temporary members because of exceptional urgency. 

However, the term of said members expires after the session. Afterwards, regular votes will 

take place within the StuRa. 

 

• Online Form: https://stura.uni-heidelberg.de/kandidaturen/  

• You should announce your candidature during the next Refkonf session on October 5 

(ideally until October 2). Your candidature should include your full name, a short bio 

and your motivation for offering yourself as a candidate. 

• Your candidature will also be presented during the StuRa session on October 19 for 

the first time (first reading). There also will be a Q&A as well as a discussion among 

candidates and members of the StuRa. The final elections will most likely take place 

in the subsequent session (second reading) on November 2.  

 

 

If you have any further questions, please write to Task Force 4EU+ (4EU+@stura.uni-heidelberg.de) 

or the Department of Committees (gremien@stura.uni-heidelberg.de). We’re looking forward to 

hearing from you! 


